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6 February 2023 
 

STAGE 2 INFORMATION 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Thank you for all your efforts in preparing your child for his or her return to school. Our Stage 2 students 
have settled extremely well into their new classes and are ready for a busy and productive year. We would 
like to take this opportunity to highlight important information regarding programs that will be implemented 
this term.  
 
SPEAKING AND LISTENING 
The students in Stage 2 will present a formal speech later this term.  A separate note will be sent home with 
further details and speech requirements. 
 
SPORT 
Stage 2 will participate in Stage Sport each Friday and will need to wear their sports shoes. Classes will 
also engage in Physical Education sessions and will need to wear their sports shoes on their allocated day:  
 

• 3L:    Monday 

• 4M:   Tuesday 

• 3C, 3B, 3N, 4E, 4N, 4C: Thursday 
   

LIBRARY 
All Stage 2 classes will visit the school library each Friday. Students will require a library bag if they wish to 
borrow.  
 
HOMEWORK 
This year, homework is to be completed in students’ homework books. It will consist of: 

• Spelling 

• An activity grid which encompasses a variety of tasks from all Key Learning Areas that are linked 
to concepts being covered in class. 

• Home reading log 
 

Mathletics, an online Mathematics program, will also be used as weekly homework to provide students with 
personalised learning that target specific needs and assist them to revise key concepts. Information 
regarding Mathletics will be sent home shortly. 
 
Stage 2 homework will be sent home each Monday, commencing in Week 3, on 6 February. Homework is 
to be completed and submitted in class each Friday.  
  
WORK BOOKS 
Student class work books will need to be covered in clear plastic or clear contact to protect book covers. 
Books will be sent home on Friday, 17 February 2023 (Week 4) and must be returned to school on Monday, 
20 February 2023 (Week 5).  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher if you have any questions or concerns. We look 
forward to a productive term. 
 
 
 
 

Ms J. Minenko                                                Mrs S. Larobina 
Stage 2 Supervisor                                 Deputy Principal  


